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   IEEE/PES Transformers Committee 
 Fall 2010 Meeting 

Toronto, Ontario CANADA 
 

“Panel Q&A Session” 
 

-- Technical Presentation -- 
Tuesday, October 26, 2010 

 
By Various Industry Experts (to be determined) 

 
 
 Description of Session 

 
A panel of experts will be assembled to answer questions on some of the evolving issues in our 
industry.  The participants will be drawn equally from end-users, manufacturers, academics, and 
general interest.  They will respond to the questions during the session.  The goal of this session is to 
introduce new issues, encourage the sharing of experiences, and perhaps foster new work within the 
Transformers Committee.  
 
Topical questions will be solicited from attendees prior to the Toronto Meeting.  Desired topics may 
cover a wide range but should deal with "new issues" that are not presently being addressed within 
our committee.  Examples of the possible questions are: “How have the DOE rules affected your 
transformers?”, “What transformer design innovations are you presently using?”, “What are you doing 
as a result of furan testing?”, etc. 
 

 How This Will Work 
 
Over the next several days, we will solicit questions from those individuals registered for the Toronto 
Meeting.  The questions will be reviewed and arranged by subcommittee.  We will use the questions 
to solicit panel members from each subcommittee.  Each of the questions submitted will be discussed 
by the panel in advance and will be addressed by panel members during the presentation.  Time will 
be allowed for additional responses from experienced members of the audience ("open mic" time).   
 
Email your questions now to the session facilitator, James Gardner at jmgardner@ieee.org. 
 
Submit your questions now, come to the session, and be prepared to learn! 
 


